
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
PRESS RELEASE 

  
Rectification 

 
Annual Financial Report as of December 31, 2015 

  
 
 
 
Pontedera, April 7th 2016 – Piaggio & C. S.p.A. announces that, with regards to the Report on 

Corporate Governance and Corporate Ownership 2015, published on March 24, 2016, the part 

related to the “Change of control clauses (Article 123-bis, paragraph 1, letter h), of the TUF) and 

statutory provisions concerning takeover bids (Articles 104, paragraph 1-ter and 104-bis, 

paragraph 1, of the TUF)” have partially been replaced in order to correct some typing errors.  

 

The Report on Corporate Governance and Corporate Ownership 2015 is available to the public on 
the Piaggio Group website www.piaggiogroup.com, section Governance/General Meeting, on 
Borsa Italiana S.p.A. website, at the Company registered office and on the authorized storage 
mechanism available on the website www.emarketstorage.com.  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For further information: 
Piaggio Group Press Office  
Via Broletto, 13 
20121 Milan – Italy  
+39 02 319612.15/16/17/18 
press@piaggio.com  

 
Corporate Affairs    Investor Relations Office 
Viale Rinaldo Piaggio, 25    Viale Rinaldo Piaggio, 25 
56025 Pontedera (PI) – Italy   56025 Pontedera (PI) – Italy   
+ 39 0587 276294    +39 0587 272286 
corporate.governance@piaggio.com   investorrelations@piaggio.com 
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